
 

 

 
  

Slaley First School 

 

 

Friday 28th April 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children have been continuing to work really hard and this week we have launched our Sports Lending Library 

for Class One initially (we will ensure that this is rolled out to other classes on a rota basis) over the coming weeks.  

The Children should have brought home a letter tonight as we will be holding a Film Night on 11th May (4.30pm – 

6.30pm) where we will be showing the film ‘Home’ (Certificate U).  If your child would like to come along, please 

return the slip on the bottom of the letter and payment is available on Schoolcomms. 

 

  
 

Our Reception Cheerdance Club continues to be a huge success and the children who also stayed from Reception 

for our Art Club also had fun last week.  

Thank you again to those of you who came for our Year 2 SAT’s Information Evening. If you were unable to make 

it, you should have received a link to the relevant details already but here it is again- 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/key-stage-1-and-2-national-curriculum-tests-information-for-parents 

 

Transition Information  

 

Children who are moving on to St Joseph’s Middle school 

 

Transition Day – Tuesday 4th July (This is a newly agreed date so please check your diary) 

 

Wednesday 28th June – Year 4 Rounders Afternoon 

 

Children who are moving on to Hexham Middle school 

 

Wednesday 28th June – Year 4 Rounders Afternoon 

Tuesday 4th July - Transfer Day (newly agreed date) 

Tuesday 4th July - Transfer Evening (parent/ carer session)  

Children who are moving on to Corbridge Middle School –  

Tuesday 4th July - Transfer Day (newly agreed date)  - Other days TBC  

Our Leavers’ Assembly (am) and Pizza Night (pm) will take place on Wednesday 19th July here at Slaley First School. 

 

 



 

 

 
 

What is Happening in the coming weeks? 
 
Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday (School Closed)  
Thursday 11th May – Film Night 
Friday 5th May – Children’s Coronation outdoor party lunch – WEAR RED WHITE AND BLUE if you 
would like to  
Monday 8th May – Extra Bank Holiday to mark the King’s Coronation Wednesday  
10th May – Multiplication Check Info Afternoon for Year 4 Parents (2pm onwards – details to follow 
nearer the time)  
Thursday 11th May – Heights and weights for reception children (letter has been given out)  
Monday 22nd May – Phonics Screening Information session for Year 1 Parents  
Friday 26th May – Last day of half term  
W/B 12th June – Multiplication Check Week – Year 4 children  
Phonics Screening week – Year 1 children  
Saturday 15th July – Summer Fair (Please note the change of date from previous (8th July). 

 

Please ensure your child comes to 
school every day. 

Follow the link below to find out how to keep your child safe 
whilst online … 
 
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-
safety/online-mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/ 

Reading Den, 
Thank you to those of you who have said 
they will help with our Reading Den 
project – We will be in touch with further 
information soon!  
If you would like to help paint /decorate, 
please drop me an email. 

Summer Trips… 
We are busy organising 
Summer Trips for all 
classes. Watch this 
space! 

Please don’t forget that school is closed on Monday. Have a lovely weekend everyone, we shall see 
you all on Tuesday! 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Hayward 

Reading 
Ambassadors have 
been organising a 
‘Golden Ticket’ 
search this week 
which was very 
popular. They are 
now going to write 
some book reviews 
for our Library Area. 


